## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: September 10, 2015

Re: Action Item

September 21, 2015 Board Meeting

Request Board approval to pay the following people who presented and assisted with the Dyslexia Conference a stipend of \$100.00 per person, to be paid through the Dyslexia Conference account:

Lori Kaszupski
Beth Grygo
Charlene White
Shanna Lichtman-Hetzell
Cheryl Tartaglione
Carrie Owens
Tina Stump
Micky Graves
Nanci Moore

DMS/bg